
26/03/2019 

MR Malcolm Fisher 
37 King ST 
Manly Vale NSW 2093 
Cowfish5@bigpond.com 

RE: DA2019/0191 - 2 A West Street BALGOWLAH NSW 2093

Dear Assessment Officer,

I would like to object to this D.A. 

Firstly , I believe that the transfer of a crown land parcel to the Roads Authority by the Minister, 
prior to Council assessment, sets a worrying precedent and seems designed to influence 
Council’s authority. This is public land and should remain so. 

There is a green corridor along the north side of the Crown Land adjoining New Street West 
and an access link from this green corridor to Brimbecom Park. It is the green corridor on the 
north side of New St West that will be breached by the access road. This public land and 
wildlife corridor 
should not be truncated for a private development’s road access.

Surely Council is require to provide a report on the impact on local fauna and flora as a 
consequence of removing the bushland and of potential interference of wildlife access and 
movement to and from Brimbecom Park using the green bush corridor on the north side of New 
St West. If approved, this would be yet another example of our diminishing green spaces and 
wildlife habitat corridors being diminished by bad planning,
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